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Left:  
1927 426 Roadster of 
Tony and Jane Deve-
reux. 
 
Right:  
1918 335  
Fleetwood Semi-
Collapsible Landau of 
Robert & Lynette Dun-
can and Phil Dunstan 

 
 

George & Jo Wallis’ place 

AUTOSPECTACULAR 2010 — DUNEDIN, NEW ZEALAND 

South Pacific Packards’  New Zealand 
      display at the Autospectacular. 

1933 Packard 12 - Classic Car Museum, 
1948 2200  Sedan of Lee & Paul Garlington 

1938 Lincoln V12 - Garth  & Andrea Hogan, 1931 Auburn - Alan & Joan Sutton, Arrowtown 

Our display had 10 cars of which 9 of the cars belonged to South Pacific Club 
members: 

1918 Packard Twin Six - Duncan / Dunstan, Wanaka 
1927 Packard Super 8 - Tony & Jane Devereux, Dunedin 
1931 Auburn - Alan & Joan Sutton, Arrowtown 
1933 Packard 12 - Classic Car Museum, Nelson 
1937 Packard Super 8 - Jo & George Wallis, Wanaka 
1938 Packard 12 – Richard & Claire Sainsbury, Napier 
1938 Lincoln V12 - Garth  & Andrea Hogan, Wanaka 
1939 Buick 8 - Jim & Jenny Cooper, Darwin 
1948 Packard Woody - Lee & Paul Garlington, Queentown 
1949 Cadillac - Jim Covert, Queenstown 

We were very fortunate to have six new cars on our display which had never 
been there before, including the Sainsbury car which arrived in Dunedin the 

day before the show.  It was coming down for the repairs and we couldn’t 
overlook the opportunity to have it on display down here,  Richard willingly 
agreed.   
There was a large array of vehicles at the show, including a lot of One Make 
Clubs, local vintage and post vintage clubs, and the show was very well at-
tended.  It is held inside the Edgar Centre at Dunedin, the first weekend of 
July (usually the coldest weekend of the year, but quite nice in Dunedin for a 
change). 
 
Pre 1919        1st place  –  1918 Twin Six Packard—Duncan/Dunstan 
1919-1932     1st place  -   1927 Packard Super 8—Tony & Jane Devereux 
1932-1958     1st place  -   1949 Cadillac—Jim Covert (only non-club member at 
our stand)         Photos & information provided by Robert Duncan 
The SPPNZ display took 3 top prizes again!!!—Congratulations guys….Ed 


